
 
SOUTH FIRE DISTRICT 

of the City of Middletown 
 
A Budget Referendum for the South Fire District of the City of Middletown will be 
held on Tuesday, June 14, 2022, at the firehouse, 445 Randolph Road, 
Middletown, for the following purposes: 
 

1. To adopt the proposed budget of the South Fire District for fiscal year July 
1, 2022, through June 30, 2023 (click HERE for proposed budget). 

2. To establish a tax rate of 5.555 mills for the tax year July 1, 2022 through 
June 30, 2023. 

 

Voting will be between the hours of 6:00 a.m. and 8:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 14, 
2022 by voting machine at the Firehouse, 445 Randolph Road, Middletown, CT.  
Voters will be asked to show photo proof of identification. 
 

Absentee ballots are available to qualified registered voters of the South Fire 
District who are unable to vote due to active service in the military, absence from 
the town during all hours of voting, illness, religious tenets forbid secular activity 
on the day of voting, or physical disability. Applications for absentee ballots can 
be obtained from by clicking HERE or in person at the firehouse M-F between 8:30 
a.m. and 12:00 noon and 1:00 p.m. and 4:00 p.m.  Absentee ballots must be 
received in person no later than 4:00 p.m. on 6/13/2022 or by mail no later than 
8:00 p.m. on 6/14/2022.  
 

A Special Meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners will be held immediately 
thereafter at 8:00 p.m.    
 

 

INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
 

Middletown Elks Lodge 

44 Maynard Street 

Tuesday, June 7th at 6:30 p.m. 
 

South Fire District residents are encouraged to attend. 

Absentee ballot applications will be available. 

../Budgets/FY%202022-2023/Budget-Newspaper-Website-05182022.pdf
../BFC/Application%20for%20Absentee%20Ballot%206-14-22.pdf

